
Support Services Committee 

Minutes 

November 8, 2018 

Superintendent’s Office 

Conference Room 

Members Present: Jennifer Poirier - Chair;  Mark Bedard; Harold Bigelow; Goff 

French; Maryellen Charles; Richard Irwin; Todd Smith; Darcy Surette 

 Also Present: Brent Colbry; Jon Moody; David Leavitt 

   

1. New Balance Foundation Grant Update 

 

The New Balance Foundation has donated $100,000 towards the repair of the 

high school track. They would like to discuss how recognition for their efforts 

will be handled. 

 

2. NPS Track Grant Update 

 

The grant application is coming together and will be ready for submittal by 

November 17th.  This has been a collaborative effort of Jim Fortunato, Jon 

Moody and David Leavitt 

 

3. School Construction Update 

 

The process should be starting after the first of the year working with DOE and 

our local communities in determining what the best solution is for the students 

and school district. The state will be looking for some level of consolidation 

when building a new elementary school. 

 

4. Meeting Dates/Times 

 

It was discussed and mutually agreed, that Support Service Committee 

meetings will be held on the first Thursday of the month, prior to the School 

Board, at 6:00 pm. These will take place at the Middle School.  

 

5. Other Business 

 

The engine on the Kubota tractor has failed; the tractor is 17 years old. The 

Support Services Manger will have a recommendation for replacement, as this 

is a vital piece of equipment especially with snow removal. 

 

Next Meeting 

December 6, 2018 at 6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Middle School 


